MINUTES OF THE WHATELY WATER COMMISSIONER’S MEETING
                                                   Thursday September 6, 2016
The Whately Water Commissioners held their regular scheduled meeting on September 6, 2016 at 7:00 pm at the town offices at 4 Sandy Lane. GeorgeAnne Dufault, Wayne Hutkoski, George Bucala, and Paul Fleuriel were present.  
-GeorgeAnne moved to accept the minutes of 8/2/16 as printed

                                                     Seconded and voted 3-0

-The recap sheet and chemical treatment reports were reviewed

-Superintendents performance evaluation was reviewed

-Sanitary survey coming up this week

-Pilot study proposal was sent to DEP waiting on their response could be as long as 4-6 weeks

-Looking at repainting hydrants, Red for 8” main, yellow tops for 16” main

-George mentioned about finding out name of company that installed the wells to check screens

-Looking into adding two more filters to manganese filtration to cover increased flow

-GeorgeAnne makes motion to increase pay rate for superintendent.

                                                      George seconded and voted 3-0

-Water ban runs out 9/29/16 no need to reapply at this time

GeorgeAnne Dufault moved to adjourn at 8:30
Seconded and voted 3-0







Respectfully submitted

                                                                     For GeorgeAnne Dufault, Chairman

